
Message from Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic as OSCE Chairperson-in-Office
Thursday, 01 January 2015.

"Aware of our responsibility, we shall do our best to justify the trust placed in us", said First
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic, the
new OSCE Chairman-in-Office.  
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